
 

              

 

The Presbyterian Men and Women of Redeemer 
Present 

The Norfolk State University Concert Choir 
Under the Direction of Dr. Harlan Zackery, Jr. and Mr. Terry Butler 

 

Saturday, February 15, 2020 – 3:00 P.M. 

Free Admission with a Freewill Offering 
(Proceeds will benefit the Redeemer Scholarship Fund for graduating high school seniors) 

 
Church of the Redeemer, Presbyterian (USA) 

1423 Girard Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20017 

202-832-0095 
 

Further Info: Elder Carl V. Payne, II  301-949-8755 or 301-675-8447 
Elder Kevin P. Moore  202-258-4857 

 


